P-04-539 Save Cardiff Coal Exchange. Correspondence - Petitioner to the Clerking Team 24.04.2016

Dear Kayleigh

I wonder if you could provide an update on my petition. I am sure you can appreciate that over the past 2 years I have become slightly worn down by the process.

I have always been grateful for the support and interest shown by the Petitions committee, although I am yet to achieve the objective of the original petition, which was an open and transparent public enquiry.

Recent developments have given me new hope that, far from diminishing, the public desire to know what has been going on at Cardiff Council is actually growing. (see attached)

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-wales-politics-36093246

I would be grateful if the attached could be circulated to the petitions committee at the earliest opportunity, and perhaps now we can all see a public enquiry and proper scrutiny put to the activities of Cardiff Council.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Jon